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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
 

Mr Higgins to the Chief Minister:  
 

Future Planning for Jabiru 

 

1. Please provide a copy of the Jabiru master plan of the Mirarr traditional 
owners produced by the Gundjeihmi Aboriginal Corporation as referenced in 
the Estimates hearing on 28 November 2017. 
 
 

2. Please advise the names and titles of the Jabiru working group that comprises 
the traditional owners, the NLC, NT and Commonwealth Governments, Local 
Government, the West Arnhem Shire and Energy Resources of Australia 
(ERA) as referenced in the Estimates hearing on 28 November 2017. 
 
 

3. Please provide a copy of the ‘roadmap for Jabiru’s future’ as referenced in the 
Estimates hearing on 28 November 2017. 


